
Coast Guard Transfers HC-130H Hercules Aircraft to NASA
The Coast Guard's transfer of an HC-130H Hercules to NASA on Dec. 10, 2014, is the latest step in 
the service's plans to replace its HC-130H fleet with new, mission-enabled HC-130J Super Hercules. 
NASA plans to use the aircraft for airborne scientific research activities and range surveillance. Photo 
courtesy of NASA.


